
 

February 2021  

Mt.  Carmel  Bapt i s t  Church  

Dear Church Family, 

Please read the insightful information from Brother Glenn in relation to our sound improvement needs 

for our Worship Center ~ Pastor Charles 

The Bible clearly teaches that we are to go into all the world spreading the Gospel.  This includes 

words spoken and through music.  Your pastor and I have become quickly aware of the pressing 

needs of the present sound system in the Worship Center and was confirmed recently by sound  

experts revealing equipment failures. With this information and the present sound system installed 17 years ago, the 

current challenge before us to is to address needed equipment and the advancements in technologies to continue to 

effectively spread the Gospel.   

The recommendation before us is to replace the entire sound system, except for a few newer items, with new  

equipment using current technologies that will enhance and support the worship ministries for years to come.  By  

securing the services of a professional audio company, this entire project is projected to cost no more than $30,000 

and will be completed by May 31, 2021. 

This recommendation as determined by the pastor, myself, and church leadership, includes the following:  a complete 

digital sound mixing console, new state of the art ceiling speakers and choir monitor, personal monitoring systems for 

the worship leader and musicians, wireless microphone system for the pastor, portable corded microphones for choir 

and/or other vocal groups, expansion capabilities for future growth of instrumentalists, and all related 

components and stage connections needed for a completely new audio experience for all attenders to 

benefit from and those who watch by livestream or on social media.   

We feel confident that this investment in a quality sound system, will bring glory to God and further  

provide for the preaching & worship ministries of Mt Carmel Baptist Church. ~ Brother Glenn 

VOTING ON SOUND SYSTEM WILL HAPPEN IN MARCH BUSINESS MTG. 

Thank you cards received:  
 

Thank you to  my church family for the 

money, beautiful bracelet and kind 

words. Bitter sweet memories- Bitter 

because I feel sort of like I’m leaving an 

old friend (the organ). And sweet for 

the sentiment of self worth in  

having such a great opportunity to play 

all those many years!- Brenda Hinz 
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February Deacon: Attendance: 
 
Sunday School Average Attendance: 81 
Worship Service Attendance: 93 

Finance:  

Budget Needs                   $  34,679.00 

Budget Receipts               $   29,627.42 

Building Fund Balance      $   23,330.77 

Church Mailing Address 

P.O. Box 535, Whitehouse, TX 75791 

Church Office Hours  

9 a.m. - 3 p.m.,  Monday - Thursday 

eachweek@mcbc • Schedule 

Sunday 
 9:45 am    Small Group Bible Study 
10:55 am   Worship Celebration on  
     Campus & Via Facebook                

6 pm          Sunday Evening Prayer                          
     Service  

Wednesdays 

 5:30-6:15 pm Fellowship Meal 

 6:15 pm        Evening Activities 
 7:10 pm        Choir Rehearsal 

FLC = Family Life 

Paul King • 469-576-9858 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
  1 Rylie Hill  

 
2 Willie Akin 3 Joe Cunningham 

 
5:30-6:15 pm MEAL 

 

6:15- 7 pm: 
 

CHILDREN’S WWW 
 

YOUTH STUDIES 
 

ADULT STUDIES 
 

7:10 pm Choir Rehearsal 

4 James Johnson 5  
Tommy Alderman,  
Mindy Honeycutt 
 

6  
 

 
 
 

7 Krystal Montgomery, 

John & Anita Bomar 
 

 

9:45 am Small Group  
Bible Study  

 

10:55 am Worship on  
Campus and Facebook/  

Children’s Church 
 

5 pm Business Mtg. 
 

6 pm Super Bowl Meal 
& Watch Party 

8 Stephen Carter, 

Kelly Manziel,  
Dave & Ann Mercer 

 

 
 
 
 

9 Laurel Cates,  

Case Martin,  
Danny & Paula Pickens 

 

 

 

10 David Riggs 
 
 

5:30-6:15 pm MEAL 
 

6:15- 7 pm: 
 

CHILDREN’S WWW 
 

YOUTH STUDIES 
 

ADULT STUDIES 
 

7:10 pm Choir Rehearsal 
 
 

 

11  
 

12  
 

13 Cindy Perkins, 

Billy Witt 
 
 
 

FLC- Reserved 

14 Don Hinz 
 
 

9:45 am Small Group  
Bible Study  

 

10:55 am Worship on  
Campus and Facebook/  

Children’s Church 
 

NO EVENING SERVICE 

15 Anita Nash 

 
 

16 Addie Dickerson 
 

 
 
 

 

17 Eston Stainback,  

P.J. Whitehouse 
 

5:30-6:15 pm MEAL 
 

6:15- 7 pm: 
 

CHILDREN’S WWW 
 

YOUTH STUDIES 
 

ADULT STUDIES 
 

7:10 pm Choir Rehearsal 

18 Nell Amos 

 
 
 
 
 

 

19  
Wesley Dickerson, 
Wanda Maples, 
Phil Smith 

 

20  
 
 
 
 

21 Harold Mullins 

 
 

9:45 am Small Group  
Bible Study  

 

10:55 am Worship on  
Campus and Facebook/  

Children’s Church 
 

6 pm Evening Prayer  
Service 

22 Pat Mullins  23 Danny Pickens, 

Bob Stuard 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

24  
Eric & Jessica Meredith 

 

5:30-6:15 pm MEAL 
 

6:15- 7 pm: 
 

CHILDREN’S WWW 
 

YOUTH STUDIES 
 

ADULT STUDIES 
 

7:10 pm Choir Rehearsal 

25 Jody Wilcox,  

Tom & Pat Alderman 
 
 
 
 

26 Rick Adams, 

Rowan Clarke, 
Anna Hiller,  
Sydney Honeycutt,  
Joyce Stanley 

27  
 

28 Willard Long,  

Beverlyn Richey 
 

 

9:45 am Small Group  
Bible Study  

 

10:55 am Worship on  
Campus and Facebook/  

Children’s Church 
 

6 pm Evening Prayer  

  
 
 

 

    

February 2021 

 
Visit Our Church Web Site: 

 www.mcbcwhitehouse.com 
Listen to sermons online. 

“God has a purpose behind every problem. He uses circumstances to develop our  

character. In fact, he depends more on circumstances to make us like Jesus than he de-

pends on our reading the Bible.”—Rick Warren  

Offerings can made online through the  
website, be sent to PO Box 535 

Whitehouse, TX 75791, or can be dropped 
in the offering plates at the conclusion of 

the Worship Service. 


